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Pamela Cole

From: Marcia Kelley <swardenpopor@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 2:18 PM

To: Pamela Cole

Cc: Office Prince of Peace

Subject: Tree Regulation Variance Case No TRV22-02

Ms Cole: 

I have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments: 

While the loss of any Oregon White Oak is troubling it seems that housing is also a great necessity.  Our church owns 

adjoining property and when we plan for our property use I will do everything I can to locate white oaks on our property 

which will in time serve the community. 

 

Marcia Kelley, Senior Warden, Prince of Peace Episcopal Church  

PO Box 5757 Salem Oregon 97304 (Property 1442 Brush College Road) 

Phone: 503-585-1479 Church  Personal 503-920-4776 

Email: swardenpopor@gmail.com, officeprinceofpeacesalem@gmail.com 

Date: July 13 2022 


